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15th May 2023  

 

 

Trip to Horniman Museum  
 

  
 

Dear Parents & Carers,  
  

We are excited to share that Nursery will be visiting the Horniman Museum on Wednesday 

14th June. This will be a great opportunity to further develop our understanding of sea 
creatures and link to our topic of ‘Under the Sea’, as well as consolidating our learning of 
‘the environment’ from last term.  
  
As this is an all-day trip, we are inviting all Nursery children on this trip. This means that all 

children (AM, PM and full time) will need to arrive at Nursery between 8.30am – 9.00am on 
this day. 
  
We will be leaving school at 9am to take public transport to and from the museum – 
children will be back in nursery for the end of the day.  
 

The children will need a packed lunch and water for this trip. They should also wear 
weather appropriate clothing along with suncream if needed.  
 
We would really appreciate adult volunteers who are available to join us on our trip. Please 
inform us if you can accompany us so that we can organise groupings.   
   
  
Kind regards,  
 
 

  
Miss Roast 
 


